
 

On behalf of the students, staff, and faculty we welcome you to Liberty Intermediate School.  

Liberty Intermediate first opened for the 1996-1997 school year as a Grades 4 and 5 school. This year is 
our fifteenth year of providing an excellent educational experience for students. Three of the original 
teaching staff are still here. Originally, we were part of Lakenheath Elementary School and were known 
as the base campus. We were housed in the buildings that were part of the original high school annex. 
Because the base is known as Liberty Wing, the school was named Liberty by the District 
Superintendent, Andy Zacharias. 

Liberty Intermediate is a medium-sized school, which develops a sense of family as we work with the 
community and parents to promote student accomplishments. Parents and community members are 
always welcome. Community support builds a great school and Liberty Intermediate prides itself on a 
strong parent and community partnership.  

Liberty Intermediate follows the Department of Defense Education Activity curriculum standards. We 
are committed to developing the student’s intellectual, social, emotional, physical, and cultural growth. 
Please take time to examine our website and review our online handbook. Additionally, please check out 
the DoDEA home page, which contains information concerning the curriculum standards and programs, 
We trust that the information will be helpful for your transition to Lakenheath, England and Liberty 
Intermediate School. Your comments and concerns regarding the curriculum and/or school operations 
are welcome. 

Again, welcome to Liberty Intermediate School. The entire faculty looks forward to working with you in a 
positive and rewarding community/school/home partnership. 

Respectfully, 

 

Dr. Marguerite Green 

 


